

Technical Discussion Log

Name: _____ Date: _____

Issue Addressed:

Proposed Solution:

Further Action Needed (if any):

Firearms Unit Members Present:

- | | |
|--|---|
| <input type="checkbox"/> Jenn Slish | <input type="checkbox"/> Kylie Graves |
| <input type="checkbox"/> Scott Jones | <input type="checkbox"/> Richard Deans |
| <input type="checkbox"/> Jessie Pappas | <input type="checkbox"/> Debbie Chancey |
| <input type="checkbox"/> Justin Kirk | <input type="checkbox"/> Amara Drew |
| <input type="checkbox"/> Kat Clardy | <input type="checkbox"/> Maria Hricinak |
| <input type="checkbox"/> Hope Bruehl | |

Notification of Absent Members:

Date: _____

Method: _____

By Whom: _____